Incident at Hillel
December 8, 2023

Earlier today two individuals who appear to be students
entered our building and caused a small disturbance
shouting political slogans and obscenities, disrupting

regular activities including a small Hanukkah celebration.

We are in touch with the appropriate authorities.

Targeting students based on their Jewish identity is
unacceptable. As always, the security and wellbeing of
our community is of the utmost concern. Please reach

out if you need support. Bias reporting resources can be|
found on our website.
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